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3rd January 2023 

 

 

Re: Compass School and The Charter Schools’ Educational Trust  

 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

 

I am excited to share with you that Compass School is working with The Charter Schools Educational 

Trust (TCSET) with a view to joining their trust.  

 

It is government policy that single academy trusts, such as our school, can really benefit from being part of 

a multi-academy trust and we agree. 

 

So, over the past two years, I and the governing body of Compass have explored these potential benefits 

for our school. They include sharing educational expertise, achieving greater efficiency through shared 

services and improved access to 6th Form provision for our students.  

  

With our new building just months away, we believe this would be the ideal time to begin a new phase of 

our journey within a family of schools. After much consideration of potential partners, we are pleased to 

be in discussion solely with The Charter Schools Educational Trust, a small, local trust, with outstanding 

schools and excellent 6th Forms.  

 

• The Trust shares our values and is committed to the highest academic standards for pupils, 

enriching opportunities and well-being.    

• Through the London South Teaching Schools Hub, TCSET provides excellent professional 

development opportunities for staff.    

 

We would like to understand your views on this development and invite you to the school to learn more 

about this opportunity and ask questions.  

 

• Monday 9th January, 4:30 – 5:00 p.m. or 5:00 – 5:30 p.m.  

• Wednesday 11th January, 4:30 – 5:00 p.m. or 5:00 – 5:30 p.m.  

 

You can also share your views directly by emailing principal@compass-schools.com.    

  

Yours faithfully,   

  

Marcus Huntley     

Principal  
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